
 
       

SVMS NEWS   
 

Week of August 4, 2025 
 

 
 St. Vincent de Paul Catholic School - 923 18th Street - Bedford, IN 47421 - 812-279-2540 - www.svsbedford.org - office@svsbedford.org 

 

Mark Your Calendars: 
 
August 19: Parent-Teacher Night 
August 26: School Pictures 
September 1: Labor Day- No School 
September 4-5: 7th and 8th Grade CYO overnight 
 
 

Announcements:  
 
Welcome to a new school year! 
 
St. Vincent Parish is hosting a Back to School Pool 
Party on Sunday, August 10 from 6:30-8:30 p.m. at 
the John Lowery Municipal Pool in Bedford. All 
school families are invited! It is totally free! Bring a 
friend! 
 
 
 

 

                The Word from Wardlow 
Homeroom 
 

●​  Welcome to another great year at SVS! I am so excited to have you in our homeroom class again! 
●​ Please remember to bring back all your forms signed as soon as possible 

 
Friendzy 

●​  We will begin a new workbook series this year, stay tuned for more information 
 
 
Pe 

●​ We will be beginning with warm up games and procedure reminders for our time together in the 
gym  

 
SVS Sports 
 

●​ Please get your sports physical done and faxed to the office or bring a copy in to me.  
●​ Make sure to download the teamreach app and join for the sports you are participating in this 

season! 
●​ Calendar: https://www.svsbedford.org/athletics-competitions/  

 
 
 
 
 

https://www.svsbedford.org/athletics-competitions/


♰ The Getman Gazette 
     Sharing The Good News of Jesus Christ 

 
 

 

Mrs. Getman - Grades 7 & 8 Religion, Grade 6 Enrichment 
 “Love the children first, and then teach them.”   

                                                        -St. Mother Theodore Guerin 
 

Welcome Back! It’s going to be a great school year! 
 
7th Grade Religion 

➢​ Review course syllabus and class expectations 
➢​ Review textbook/materials 

 
8th Grade Religion 

➢​ Review course syllabus and class expectations 
➢​ Review textbook/materials 

 
Enrichment - Encounter 
➢​ 8th Grade (first twelve weeks) The Mystery of the Mass 

 
Questions? You may contact Mrs. Getman at getmank@svsbedford.org  or by calling at 812-275-6539 ext. 227 
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                                           Knight’s Chronicles  
 
Week of August 6, 2025 
 
 
6th Homeroom 
I am excited to get our year started! We will have a great year! 
 
6th/7th/8th Social Studies 
We will do introductory activities this week. There will be a pretest on Friday. 
 
6th Religion 
We will do introductory activities this week. There will be a pretest on Friday. 
 
6th Science 
We will do introductory activities this week. There will be a pretest next week. 
 
Walking with Jesus Elective 
We will discuss the course outline and begin brainstorming weekly student input. 
 
 

The Edwards Star 
Middle School ELA and Grammar 

Welcome Back! 
 

Week of August 6, 2025 
 
6th Grade ELA        “Getting to know you” exercise 
 
7th Grade ELA         Class Rules/Expectations reviewed     
 
8th Grade ELA         Class Rules/Expectations reviewed  

 
Wednesdays 

  
6th Grade Grammar     We will start the day with a “getting to know you” 
exercise.  
  
7th Grade Grammar     Highlights of Summer 
 
8th Grade Grammar      Highlights of Summer 
 

 
 



           Thatcher Times 
 
6th Math: We will start the year by reviewing operations with decimals. There will be a pretest on 
Friday. 
7th Math: We will start the year by looking at operations with rational numbers. There will be a 
pretest on Friday. 
8th Math: We will start the year by exploring the real number system. There will be a pretest on 
Friday. 
Algebra: We will start the year by learning about equations and inequalities. There will be a pretest 
on Friday. 
 
7th Science: No science this week. We will start a unit over the Geology of Mars on Monday, Aug. 11 
8th Science: No science this week. We will start a unit over Harnessing Human Energy on Monday, 
Aug. 11 
 
Computer Science: We will be looking at Google Apps for Education, focusing on what students will 
use the most during their time in middle school. 
 
Homeroom:  
 
Welcome Back Everyone! 
I am looking forward to an exciting, fun-filled year.  
Date corrections from the parent letter:  
             Parent-Teacher night is August 19 
             Falls of the Ohio Field Trip is September 29 
 
Academic Teams: 
Look for information in Monday Folders this week. 
 
Questions? You may contact me at thatcherh@svsbedford.org or by phone at 812-279-2540 
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